
The 74th Annual California Seniors’ Golf Championship returns to Monterey Peninsula Country 

Club June 4-6, 2017. 

Few country clubs take your breath away as does the private member owned Monterey 

Peninsula Country Club in Pebble Beach. Monterey Peninsula sits on over 400 acres of forest, dunes and coastal 

landscape, a perfect setting for not one but two top rated golf courses. With recent new MPCC policies 

restricting outside events and increased guest fees, this may be the opportunity you do not wish to miss 

on the Monterey Peninsula!!! 

Tournament participants will play one round on each of the courses.                          Dunes Course #14       

The Dunes Course, originally designed in 1924 and recently totally 

renovated by world famous Architect Tom Fazio, is set among 

ancient trees and sweeping sands with its most unique hole the 

ocean front par 3, 14th, teeing from the rocks to a green located on 

the ocean.  

                            

                         Shore Course #11                                 

The Shore Course originally designed in 1960 and completely 

redesigned in 2003, is currently ranked #65 in the world by Golf 

Digest. It is currently part of the AT&T Pebble Beach Pro-Am 

rotation of 3 courses. 

 

 

                     

Schedule of events includes the Annual Cocktail Party Sunday evening, June 4th 

and the Annual Meeting/Stag Dinner Tuesday evening June 6th. Both events are 

scheduled for the member’s clubhouse, which is known for its exceptional food 

supported by high quality service. 

We are also very pleased to offer golf for your Ladies at Del Monte Golf Course on June 6th. Del Monte is a 

landmark course that has played an instrumental role in popularizing golf west of the Mississippi since 

its inception in 1897. Schedule of events include lunch prior to golf and dinner after golf. 

Monterey Peninsula Country Club is the best 36-hole layout in the country, located on the most 

beautiful real estate in the world. Come join us for the 74th Annual CSGA Championship. 

Thank you,  

Bob Berg 

2017 CSGA President 



 

 


